
 

For Local 8 Members at YouthCare 

March 23, 2021 

  

YouthCare Bargaining Unit Caucus 
Meeting 

  
Our Union OPEIU Local 8, sent out a survey earlier this week regarding 
YouthCare’s response to the demonstration at CASA de los Amigos site 
on Sunday. Our survey results showed that membership is frustrated by 
YouthCare’s lack of transparency about their programs. Our members 
shared that they are not clear on what the CASA program does, 
particularly to what degree they are involved with Immigration and 
Customs Enforcement (ICE) and that they wanted to meet and discuss 
together. 
  
Join us Tuesday March 23, 2021 from 6pm-7pm via zoom for a discussion 
with a former CASA employee about the structure of the program, and 
how it relates to ICE.  
  
If you’re unable to attend on Tuesday, we will have a follow-up session 
on Thursday March 25, 2021 from 12-12:30pm via zoom. You must 
attend this meeting during non-work time, like your lunch or a break.  
  



Email your Union Rep Phoebe Feldsher at phoebe@opeiu8.org to RSVP.  
  
  

Questions? Concerns? Contact  

Union Representative Phoebe Feldsher at 206-441-8880 ext. 119 or 
phoebe@opeiu8.org; Organizer Corinne Cosentino at 425-318-2650 or 
corinne@opeiu8.org;  
Union Representative Diane Arnold at 206-441-8880 ext. 115 or diane-
shelby@opeiu8.org. 
  
Get Text Reminders from OPEIU Local 8!  
Text ‘Local 8’ 97779 to receive updates and reminders about actions and 
meetings.  
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